
 LET’S TIP OUR HATS TO  

FINDING A CURE FOR 

CROHN’S & COLITIS 

 
 

Finding a cure to Crohn’s Disease is a cause near and dear to our hearts.  

We are raising funds to help find a cure in memory of Greg Kugler, who 

we lost to the disease 9 years ago. 

 

Please join us in our efforts by wearing a hat, any style as long as it is 

school appropriate, on Friday, May 3rd for a $1 donation.  All money 

raised will go to CCFA, Crohn’s & Colitis Foundation of America. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

The Kugler Family 

Caps for a Cure 


